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Announcements 
 

New Brunswick Bibliography Symposium 
Jocelyne Thompson, Director, Collections Services, UNB Libraries 

 

Registration is now open for the full-day New Brunswick Bibliography Symposium to be held 

Wednesday, March 27, 2019, at the University of New Brunswick, Fredericton.  Subtitled Embarkation, 

Setting Sail, the symposium will bring together scholars, librarians, archivists, and others interested in 

bibliography and book history, and in the preservation of the published heritage of New Brunswick. The 

symposium will offer a varied program of speakers on current and prospective research, will review 

developments since the first symposium (held March 2018), and will consider next steps on the 

journey.  The keynote address at this event will be delivered by Tony Tremblay, Professor of English and 

Canada Research Chair in New Brunswick Studies at St. Thomas University.   

To view the full program and to register, please follow this link.   
 

https://go.lib.unb.ca/nbbiblio

